
 

 

MINUTES 

OF THE BOARD OF 
TRUSTEES OF THE 

INCORPORATED VILLAGE OF EAST HILLS 

MAY 15, 2021 

 

At a virtual meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Incorporated Village of East Hills 

held on May 15, 2021, the Mayor called the meeting to order at 9:40 am.  Mayor 

Michael R. Koblenz noted a quorum.  

 

The following Board of Trustees members were present: 

 

Mayor    Michael R. Koblenz 

Deputy Mayor   Emanuel Zuckerman 

Trustee   Clara Pomerantz 

Trustee   Brian Meyerson 

Trustee   Stacey Siegel 

 

Mayor Koblenz asked for a moment of silence for peace in Israel and the Middle 

East. 

 

EXECUTIVE SESSION 

 

Upon motion by Trustee Meyerson, seconded by Trustee Pomerantz, and 

unanimously carried, the Board entered executive session pursuant to Open 

Meetings Law to discuss employment matters and possible litigation matters. 

 

Upon motion by Trustee Meyerson, seconded by Trustee Pomerantz, and 

unanimously carried, the Board reconvened to open session. 

 

AUTHORIZE SIGNING OF WARRANT TO LEVY AND COLLECT TAXES 
RES. #-21 
 
Upon motion by Trustee Meyerson, seconded by Trustee Pomerantz, it was 
 
RESOLVED, to authorize the signing of the warrant to the Receiver of Taxes for the 
collection of taxes at the rate of $24.67388 per $100 of assessed valuation for the 
2021/22 fiscal year.  
 
Motion passed.  The vote was as follows: 
 
Mayor    Michael R. Koblenz 

Deputy Mayor   Emanuel Zuckerman 



Trustee   Clara Pomerantz 

Trustee   Brian Meyerson 

Trustee   Stacey Siegel 

  
NEW HIRES 
RES. #-21 
 
Upon motion by Trustee Meyerson, seconded by Trustee Pomerantz, it was 
 
RESOLVED, to authorize the hiring of Vito Lisa, Park Attendant at $31.25 hr., and 
Durell Belcher, seasonal Park Attendant at $25.00 hr., subject to background check and 
civil service approval. 
 
Motion passed.  The vote was as follows: 
 
Mayor    Michael R. Koblenz 

Deputy Mayor   Emanuel Zuckerman 

Trustee   Clara Pomerantz 

Trustee   Brian Meyerson 

Trustee   Stacey Siegel 

 
Updates on the park department, condition and opening of the pool and park facilities 
were discussed. 
 
Upon motion, the meeting was adjourned. 
 
 
       Respectfully submitted, 

 

       Donna Gooch, Village Clerk 

 

 


